
              by Jennifer Emerson 

      

THINGS TO DO:  

 

 Next meeting       

November 11th 

nominations are still 

being accepted. 

 Rallycross events  

Nov 10 and Dec 1- at 

Greig Farms.  

 Got any projects/

stories to share ?  

 Looking for ? Post 

your Wanted/For 

Sale/offer in next 

newsletter.   

  We got asphalt! 

Solo/autocross events 

coming 2014.  

 Keep the Camshaft 

newsletter coming 

remember to renew 

your PSCC 

membership 1/2014. 
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Upcoming Meeting November 11 : 

We are still accepting nominations for Club Officers. If you or someone you know would 

like to run for a club officer position—please show up at the November meeting. This will 

be your last chance to do so.  

The officer positions that are up for election/re-election  includes: President, Vice-

President, Treasurer, Secretary, and four activities committee seats.  If you have any 

questions please see Dean VanDeCarr, our judge of elections.  

You can find us at Daddy O’s Restaurant 3 Turner St, Hopewell Junction, NY 12533. 

Meetings start at 8:00 PM sharp, but many of us show up starting at 6:30 PM and have 

dinner as well. Feel free to show up early and join us for dinner, tire kicking, bench 

racing, and socializing before the meeting. 

Next RallyCross Event dates :  

November 10th Rallycross event @ Greig Farms in Red Hook NY. Online registration is 

now open on www.pscc.motorsportreg.com site. The choice is yours to BYO 

lunch/water/drinks or buy lunch with the deli people who will deliver the food to us at 

lunchtime. If you are buying lunch please   remember to grab a menu slip at the 

registration table when you check in, fill it out and turn it back into registration table No 

later than the end of the driver’s meeting. 

Help make our event day run smoother—come on out (even if you are not driving) We 

can always use extra help/volunteers with early arrival set up, T&S computer operating, 

and packing up at the end of the day.   

December 1st Rallycross event @ Grieg Farms in Red Hook NY. Online Registration is 

now open for this event.  

                                                                 Looking for that Special Winter Project ?  

                                                                 For Sale: 1973 Javelin item is located in Pine Bush, NY.  

                       Owner motivated to sell. Contact your editor here for more 

information                    put “Javelin” in e-mail.  Interior and engine are out of vehicle 

     and being stored in another location out of the weather, car 

           body is being stored in carport as

         shown. (Pics were taken on

         11/2/13). 

                                                 

 

Contact The Editor at  

jemerson27@yahoo.com 
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